
Q – What happens to County of Orange surplus property?  

A – County of Orange surplus property is sold at public auction, available to all who choose to 
attend.  County of Orange has contracted the services of General Auction Company (GAC), in 
Buena Park, California   

 Q – What types of items are sold at County of Orange’s surplus property auction?  

A – County sends a variety of items to auction, categorized into two main groups: miscellaneous and 
vehicles.  

• miscellaneous auction includes: sporting goods (e.g. bicycles), office furniture and equipment, 
industrial machinery and tools, household and industrial appliances.   

• vehicle auction includes: coupes, sedans, vans, pick-up trucks, police cruisers, heavy equipment, 
and utility vehicles.   

We have recently sold cars, trucks, tractors, desks, chairs, sporting goods and several lots of 
consumer electronics.  However, County of Orange does not know before the sale what is going 
to be sold.  The auctioneer provides a list approximately two days before the auction.  Items are 
also available for viewing on their website at http://www.generalauction.com 

Q – When is County of Orange’s surplus property sold?  

A – General Auction Company holds their auctions every three Saturdays.  The auctioneer may be 
contacted at (714) 670-8510 for more information and specific dates.  Or you can check their website 
at http://www.generalauction.com 

Q – Can County of Orange employees buy surplus items?  

A – Yes, County of Orange employees may bid on items once the items are made available to the 
public for auction; employees do not have the opportunity to obtain items before the public.  
Employees are subject to the same fees as any other bidder. 

 


